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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
Contact Olivia Stern
Food For The Hungry Marketing Director
(330) 260-4059
oligreenich@gmail.com
December 2, 2022

HEADLINE: Fire and Ice at Honey Run Waterfall continues the Food For The Hungry Drive Day fun!

MOUNT VERNON — The Knox County Park District and the Millwood Church of Christ have teamed up again to bring back Fire and Ice to the Honey Run Waterfall! This special event will be held on Friday, December 9 from 5 pm - 8:30 pm, and will help wrap up the 2022 Food For The Hungry Drive Day. Those wanting to experience the waterfall event must park at the Millwood Church of Christ located at 10900 Millersburg Road (US 62) in Howard. There will be no on-site parking at the waterfall. The Millwood Church of Christ has a very spacious, well-lighted parking lot. In the church parking lot, there will be volunteers at designated sites, accepting monetary and canned/boxed food donations to benefit the Food For The Hungry campaign.
 
From the church parking lot, guests can hop a shuttle for a short ride to the waterfall to experience 600 luminarias which magically guide guests along the Honey Run Waterfall trails to the waterfall and river. The event has been touted as a “spectacular event” at one of Knox County’s natural gems, the Honey Run waterfall. The waterfall cascades 25’ over the geologically significant blackhand sandstone and will be lit just for the Fire and Ice event.  Be sure to catch this must-see natural wonder in a whole new “light,” and during a unique season of the year. Also keep friends, neighbors, and those in need close in thought and heart and bring an outpouring of monetary and food donations to benefit Food For The Hungry! 
 
For more opportunities to donate or volunteer, visit www.FoodForTheHungryCares.org or contact FFTH Executive Director Lisa Mazarri at 740-398-0569.
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